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End of the week:
* A huge well done to our sporting stars this week. See below for more detail.

*Year 4 and Year 6 children took part in Move Manchester with Joe Wicks this afternoon. They took part in wellbeing
workshops, a keep fit session and had a Q&A with Joe himself. As ever the children were fantastic representatives of
our school - well done Cheetwood!

* Robert Goodale, author and actor came to visit Cheetwood this week to talk to the school about the magic of reading
and our imaginations. They loved listening to him read extracts from ‘Alice in Wonderland’. A big shout out to Year 6
who participated enthusiastically during their extended workshop with Robert, asking questions and absorbing all the
essential elements of being a successful reader and author.
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Important information:

*Friday 2nd February is NSPCC Number Day. Children are encouraged to come to school dressed up as a number, you
can do as much or as little as you wish. Last year was a roaring success. A reminder that we are asking for a £1 donation
for NSPCC. Will you be a dice? A numberblocks? Be as creative as possible.

* Road safety - Please be mindful when crossing the road and getting in and out of cars at drop off and pick up times.
Over the last few weeks we have seen an increased number of dangerous situations that could have resulted in injury
for a child/ parent. Please encourage your child/ren to make safe choices when crossing the road:

- Cross at the traffic lights
- Use the green cross code: Look left, right and left again. Listen for traffic before crossing
- Never cross from behind a car, van, bus - children may not be seen by oncoming traffic
- Hold an adults hand when crossing
- Ensure children exit the car onto the pavement not the middle of the road
- Where possible, walk to school

Mrs Clark has made contact with Manchester City Council and requested support with Road Safety on the surrounding
roads. Our Rights Respecting School Council will also be out and about surveying road safety over the coming half term.
Thank you for your support.

Words of the week

synopsis A summary of a piece of work.

howl A long, loud crying sound.



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 93.2% Year 2: 97.2%

Year 3: 97.2% Year 4: 97.1%

Year 5: 96.3% Year 6: 94.5%

Overall Attendance is 96%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Gurnoor & Kristin
Reception: Aminah & Worthy
Year 1: Zyna & Charmin
Year 2: Theo & Laith
Year 3: All Year 3
Year 4: Aryan & Jamaal
Year 5: Maymuna & Dominic
Year 6: Yasser & Ruqayyah

Athena
Sebastian
Bhanupreet & Fateh

Kaireece

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Azazel & Mohamed F
Year 2: Elliott & Sebastian
Year 3: Benita & Blinn
Year 4: Yasmin & Sahith
Year 5: Dominic & Demi
Year 6: Sali & Elliot

Year 1: 76 %
Year 2: 64 %
Year 3: 68%
Year 4: 63%
Year 5: 52%
Year 6: 78 %

Presentation Award

Year 1: Athena
Year 2: Kyon
Year 3: Eesa

Year 4: Hadiya
Year 5: Telmuun
Year 6: Imanuel
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Our year 5 and 6 football team attended the
Manchester United Foundation Premier League
Primary Stars Tournament. This was a Greater
Manchester competition with teams from Hyde,
Wythenshawe and Ramsbottom taking part.

The team played with determination and showed
great teamwork, overall we finished in a very
respectable 3rd place, a huge well done to all
boys.

Buy 1 get 1 free
On all tickets throughout the

February half term.

Bike Right Half Term Sessions

In February half term, Bike Right will be
running Learning to Ride sessions for children
who are still learning to ride a bike or need to
build their confidence.

The sessions will be on Thursday 22nd and
Friday 23rd February at Unity Primary
School on Allesley Drive.

You can register at:
https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/

You MUST book online to attend this course.
There are only 36 spaces so book quickly!

Manchester City Council Survey
Before and After School Care

Manchester City Council have requested
that parents complete a survey regarding
before and after school care.

Please click on the link below to complete
the survey.

https://forms.office.com/e/bXD1PxqzPn

The deadline for this survey is Monday
29th January.

https://bikeright.co.uk/courses/child-group/
https://forms.office.com/e/bXD1PxqzPn
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